
From: Grant Ullrich <Grant.Ullrich@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 6:25 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Matthew Beaudet <Matthew.Beaudet@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Ethics travel report 
 
Commissioner Beaudet and I attended the International Code Council (“ICC”) Annual Meeting in 
Louisville, Kentucky from September 10-14, 2022, in our official capacities. As I am member of 
ICC’s Major Jurisdictions Steering Committee and Commissioner Beaudet was an invited 
speaker on a panel regarding federal funding opportunities, conference registration (which 
included several meals) and a portion of our transportation and lodging expenses were covered 
by ICC. The balance of travel-related expenses will be paid by the City of Chicago.  
 
-- 
Grant Ullrich 
Managing Deputy Commissioner 
City of Chicago Department of Buildings 
(312) 744-7579  |  grant.ullrich@cityofchicago.org  
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